2/23/2010
Hello Psyc Club Members,

This has been a very busy week. We had Dr. Adams come speak to us on Tuesday about Clinical
Psychology. The Psyc Club would like to thank her for coming and sharing. We had a question and
answer discussion with her and I'm sure if anyone has anymore questions for her about the field you can
speak to her during office hours. Dr.Bauer also came to speak with us about the new Psychology building
that will be built, planning is taking place now and everything has been drawn up. Te building will have a
new psychology lab with 33 computers, bigger classrooms and clinical labs, just to name a few things.

Dr. Browne will be speaking next week on graduate school, please come prepared with questions. A
very important note for this week also was getting all of you to join the psychology club through campus
connect. Campus connect is needed now for proof of membership in an organization or club. To find
Campus Connect go to Valdosta's home page go to Student Life click on the left side Student
Organization Information then click here under RESOURCES.

The link for the website in case you have trouble finding it:
http://valdosta.collegiatelink.net/Community?action=getMyHome

Once you get to the site login with your Blazenet username and password and type in Psychology Club
to become a member. If anyone has any issues with that please email me back.

Upcoming Events:

March 2nd- Dr.Browne on Grad School
March 9th- Career Services

March 26- GPS Conference

**Announcements**

Please visit Psyc Club on Facebook (URL)- http://www.facebook.com/pages/Valdosta-GA/VSU-Psych-
Club/266049025313?ref=ts

Also don't forget to become an official member on Campus Connect.
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